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Flagstaff Hill $3 million upgrade plan
Warrnambool City Council (WCC) will contribute $1 million over two years to the upgrade of Flagstaff Hill Maritime Village’s sound and laser show, as well as other works in the village area.

Council will also seek State and Federal government funding to support an initial $3 million upgrade of Flagstaff Hill Maritime Village that will create better access to the 1870s maritime village, consolidate the Flagstaff Hill Maritime Village and Warrnambool Visitor Information Centre reception areas, renovate the boat yard and improve the sound and laser show to provide seasonal show options.

The upgrade constitutes the first stage of recommendations that also include seeking expressions of interest for further private investment in the precinct.

The proposed upgrades have received support from the Warrnambool Tourism Association, Heritage Victoria and the Victorian Heritage Council.

WCC Tourism Services Manager Peter Abbott said that while Flagstaff Hill Maritime Village was one of Warrnambool’s most popular tourist attractions, the site was brimming with untapped potential.

“Flagstaff Hill Maritime Village aims to extend the length of time visitors stay in Warrnambool, and the Shipwrecked! show in the evenings certainly helps this,” he said.

“The renewal of the night experience will have flow-on effects that benefit all of Warrnambool.

“The site has lots of potential and we hope this redevelopment will help secure Flagstaff Hill’s future for some time.”

Subject to further funding, the project could be delivered by August 2015.
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